
City of Burlington | Noise Ordinance 
 
September 16, 2010 
  
Dear Champlain Apartments Tenants:  
 
The City of Burlington and the University Police will be patrolling the City 
throughout the weekend to deter problems and noise. Noise from your 
apartments should not be able to be heard outside your apartment. If you 
are on your porch or porch balcony, please be considerate of your neighbors.  
 
Violations are expensive, can result in eviction, and can become a permanent 
part of your personal record. 
 
We will be patrolling door-to-door with the police this weekend. We take this 
very seriously and will be fining violators. Please do not risk apartment 
eviction to play loud music or to have a good time. In the long run, it will not 
be worth the 30 minutes of fun.  
 
Please review the City Noise Ordinance - 
http://www.ci.burlington.vt.us/codeenforcement/noisepollution/ 
 
Please set a good example and be a good neighbor. Thank you.  
 
 
My Best, 
 
Gene Richards 
343-9909 
generichards@generichards3.com 
www.champlainapartments.com 
 
 
 


